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Over the past year, I have served as APLA Vice President for Newfoundland and Labrador. In this role, I 

have connected with a range of librarians across the province and collaborated with external partners. 

Recently, I transitioned into a new position with Newfoundland and Labrador Public Libraries as the 

Newfoundland and Labrador Collections and Services Librarian. This winter, my time was largely 

dedicated to training for this role, which limited my availability for APLA activities. However, I expect to 

have more time to devote to APLA responsibilities in the coming year. 

In addition to my work with APLA, I currently serve on the Margaret Williams Trust Fund Board of 

Trustees. Currently, we are working to establish submission deadlines and select members for the 

Awards Jury. 

I am pleased to confirm that I am able to continue in the role of APLA VP for Newfoundland and 

Labrador for another two years. 

Respectfully submitted May 14th, 2025, 

Rachel Head 

APLA Vice President- Newfoundland and Labrador 

 


